
Dear Pathway to Health Participant,

We are excited to invite you to participate in one of the largest free medical clinics to come to the city of Indianapolis.  At this website you will find many marketing and promotional materials your church, school or group can download and use to recruit volunteers for this major event. 

Pathway to Health is a non-profit ministry that is dedicated to sharing the blessings we have received by providing entirely free, multi-specialty clinics to communities offering medical, vision, and dental care, as well as other critical services. Thousands of volunteers from across the United States work together at these events in medical and non-medical supportive roles. 

The next Pathway to Health event will be in Indianapolis at Lucas Oil Stadium, April 14-21, 2022. On April 14 volunteers will transform 180,000 square feet of space into clinical suites. The clinic opens Easter Sunday, April 17.  Over four days we anticipate serving thousands of patients who will receive medical, dental, and vision services as well as lifestyle counseling, point-of-care lab testing, mental health services, clothing and massage.  Lunch and childcare will be provided for all.

This is a life-changing, rewarding event, both for the patients and volunteers. Please visit our website at www.pathwaytohealth.org for more information and to register.  For a short video of previous events go to https://vimeo.com/333778336. For questions, please call 423-641-6830.

Sincerely,

Colleen Kelly

Communication Director

Indiana Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

